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I'm actually okay with the ultimate zoning area, but I take HUGE
exception to the vast scope of Zone 1 which seems to be about 75% of all
the rezoning.  Zone 1 should be much smaller and around the immediate
area of the station.  All zones should be roughly the same size, and
Zone 2 & 3 should have triggers like when the prior zone is 80% populated.

If the rezoning passes as it is now, I will be voting against all
current council members in the coming elections.  I will encourage my
neighbors to do the same.

--Bob Hurt, Shoreline
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